To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing this email due to now having a date for the appeal of the 09/11/2015.

Could you please get back to me with an update as to how long it will take to get a decision from the legal
Adviser regarding copies of their notes? As at this time we are trying to get ready for the appeal and the court

notes are needed for this.

Also could you also give me an update to the errors on the Memorandum of entry with the dates and spelling
mistakes?

Regards

Simon Cordell
Lorraine Cordell

From: GL-HCORNERMCENQ [mailto:gl-hcornermceng@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 14 September 2015 11:00

To: 'Lorraine Cordell'

Subject: RE: Simon Cordell

Dear Lorraine

Just keeping you updated.

Your email has been sent to legal Adviser regarding copies of their notes.
As soon as we get a reply we will let you know.

Regards

(Customer Service Unit 9)

North London Admin Centre | North Group
Highbury Corner Magistrates Court

51 Holloway Road, London N7 8JA

DX: 153700 Highbury 4

Tel: 0207 506 3100
gl-hcornermceng@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 11 September 2015 21:13

To: GL-HCORNERMCENQ

Subject: RE: Simon Cordell

To Whom It May Concem:

Today my mother Lorraine Cordell Had to come to court as I had not heard anything about my below emails.

On the 14 August 2015 I asked the court for the Court Transcripts for my appeal to be told you did not keep Court
Transcripts, but Legal Adviser notes are kept by the clerk of the court which I did ask for a copy of these notes for my

appeal after many emails on the 25/08/2015 at 12:27.

Due to not hearing anything my mother came to the court today and was advised my emails had not yet been sent to the
clerk to ask if it was ok for a copy to be given to me for the appeal, could this please be addressed and this email sent to
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